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TO: Codex Contact Points 

Interested International Organizations 

FROM: Secretariat,  

Codex Alimentarius Commission, Joint FAO/WHO Food Standards Programme 

FAO, Viale delle Terme di Caracalla, 00153 Rome, Italy 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS AT STEP 3 ON THE PROPOSED REVISION OF 

THE GUIDELINES ON THE ESTIMATION OF UNCERTAINTY OF RESULTS 

FOR THE DETERMINATION OF PESTICIDE RESIDUES (CAC/GL 59-2006) 

(ALINORM 09/32/24, Appendix X
1
) 

DEADLINE: 15 MARCH 2010 

COMMENTS: To: Copy to: 

 
1. Dr Peter Josef BRODESSER 

Food Safety Specialist 

International Atomic Agency (IAEA) 

Wagramer Strasse 5, 1400 Vienna, Austria 

Fax: +43-1-2600-7 

E-mail:J.Brodesser@iaea.org (preferably) 

2. Ms Lifang DUAN 

Residue Division 

Institute for Control of the Agrochemicals  

Ministry of Agriculture (ICAMA)  

No. 18, Maizidian Street, Chaoyang District 

Beijing 100125, P.R. China 

Fax:+86 10 5919 4252 

E-mail:  ccpr@agri.gov.cn (preferably) 

Secretariat, 

Codex Alimentarius Commission 

Joint FAO/WHO Food Standards 

Programme  

FAO 

Viale delle Terme di Caracalla 

00153 Rome, Italy 

Fax: +39 06 5705 4593 

E-mail: codex@fao.org (preferably) 

BACKGROUND 

1. The 40
th
 Session of the Committee agreed to propose new work on the revision of the Guidelines on 

the Estimation of Uncertainty of Results (CAC/GL 59-2006) and the 31
st
 Session of the Commission 

concurred with this proposal
2
.  

2. The 41
st
 Session of the Committee considered the document and agreed to return the proposed draft 

Guidelines to Step 3 for circulation, comments and consideration by the next session of the Committee. 

                                                 
1
  Reports of Codex meetings are available for downloading at: http://www.codexalimentarius.net/ by clicking 

under “Meetings and Events”, “Reports”. 
2
  ALINORM 08/31/24, paras. 118-123. 
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3. Codex Members and Observers are invited to submit comments on the above matter and should do so in 

writing, preferably by e-mail, as directed above.  


